7075 West Hampden Avenue ® Denver, Colorado 80227 ¢ (303) 989-1075

KRXY, 508,

February 13, 1985

Mr. Bill Nittler
Post Office Box 724
Meeker, Colorado
81641l

Dear Bill:

Thank you very much for your report of reception of Radio Station
KRXY-AM, dated September 26, 1984. I am sorry your original
report wasn't answered. We do make an effort to answer every
report that comes in. While looking through the files, I did not
find your original report. However, I do remember your name.
Anyway, we'll get it taken care of this time!

From the information you provided, we were able to verify your
report as being accurate. I hope you will accept this letter as
confirmation of your reception of KRXY-AM on September 26, 1984
between 7:50 and 8:25 PM, mountain time.

KRXY-AM operates 24 hours a day with 5000 watts of power. During
night hours we use a four-tower directional antenna system, which
beams our signal to the north from the Lakewood/Denver area.
During day hours, we use a single 5/8 wave vertical, which
produces an omni-directional signal pattern. You received our
signals while we were using the directional antenna system.

Again, Bill, thank you for taking the time to write to us with
your reception report. We always enjoy receiving the reports!
And, I am sorry to say, our reception reports only go back about
six years. The engineer before me didn't bother with QSL's, and
didn't save any of the o0ld reports. As a result, I don't have
any of the reports your brother may have been involved with.

Sincerely,

S/ Wi,
Girard M. Westerberg

Technical Director, KRXY AM-FM
(NOAFI)
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